
 

3rd May 2016 

 

 

 

ARDAL announcement  

 

 

 

ARDAL announcement related to the rescheduling of the 

May government bonds auction 

 

Under the arrangement of Primary dealers and ARDAL the May 
auction will be rescheduled from Monday 16th May 2016 to 
Wednesday 11th May 2016. The reason for this change is a non-
working day on May 16th in several European countries. The 
new Government Bond 230 will be auctioned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Source: The Debt and Liquidity Management Agency, Radlinskeho 32, 813 19 Bratislava, Slovak Republic 


